
                                                                                                                                 

       

      

May 
 31 - ECE Classes (Callis & Donofrio) 
         Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo with
         Parents 9:30a - 1:00p
         1st Grade Field Trip - Naper Settlement
         8:45a - 2:00p
         

June 
 3 - Awards and Activities Ceremony
     Grades 3 -4 at 1:50 p.m.
     Grades K -2 at 2:40 p.m.

 4 - STEAM Museum (in house field trip)
      MPR
      Author Visit - Ammi-Joan Paquette
      LRC
      4th Grade Pizza Party 11:55a - 12:50p

 5 - Family T-shirt Day!
      ECE Donofrio Parent Day 2:00 p.m.
      Field Day in the Afternoon

 6 - Last Day of School 11:45a dismissal
      ECE PM Class ONLY during morning
      End-of-Year Celebration 11:20a MPR
      End of 4th Quarter
      Report cards sent electronically

18 - Board of Education Meeting 7:00 p.m.
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E L E M E N T A R Y  N E W S L E T T E R

We’re almost there!	
 	
					We hope you and your family have enjoyed a wonderful spring and 
are looking forward to what lies ahead this summer.	
 	
					We’ve had a very busy few months at Highlands with special 
concerts and performances, author visits, field trips, and Open House.  
We still look forward to our Awards and Activities assemblies, a visit 
from author Ammi-Joan Paquette, field day, yearbook signing, grade 
level step up meetings, and our end of year assembly next week	
 	
					Throughout the year we’ve shared important information about our 
school improvement goals related to math, personalized learning, and 
social-emotional learning.  We’ll be wrapping up some of our action 
steps related to these goals with the conclusion of MAP testing, a 
teacher survey regarding personalized learning tools and strategies, 
and a student social-emotional survey for our 2nd-4th graders.  We’re 
excited about what we have accomplished in each of these areas and 
will present our progress at the June Board of Education meeting. 	
 	

					Please enjoy this final regular issue of the Happenings for this year,  
including many excellent examples of student work from each grade 
level and some important end-of-year information.  You will also find 
this month’s Home and School Connection.	
 	
					We hope to see you in attendance for our ceremonies and 
assemblies next week.  As always, we appreciate your continued 
support.	
 	
Sincerely,	
 	
Dr. Graber	
Principal	



FOURTH GRADE STUDENT WORK







FOURTH GRADE STUDENT WORK











THIRD GRADE STUDENT WORK

Third Graders LOVE to express their 
knowledge in creative ways!  

This month we researched and wrote 
informational essays about animals 
based on our individual choice. We also 
used the knowledge we learned to create 
and present slideshows to our peers.  It 
was super fun showing off what we 
learned to our friends AND learning about 
other exotic creatures our friends shared 
with us! 



We also love expressing our creativity during 
Art Smart activities too! The shoe project was 
really fun! Happy Spring!



SECOND GRADE STUDENT WORK





FIRST GRADE STUDENT WORK



   KINDERGARTEN STUDENT WORK





ELEMENTARY OFFICE HOURS:

7:45 A.M. - 4:00 P.M.

OFFICE LINE: 579-6886 

PLEASE CALL IN YOUR STUDENTS ABSENCE AND 
HOMEWORK REQUEST BEFORE 10:00 A.M.     

ABSENCE LINE:  579-6894


REMINDERS & ANNOUNCEMENTS

Boxtops & Soup Labels
The PTC is still collecting boxtops and 
Campbell's soup and participating 
products' labels for education.  Turn in 
your clipped boxtops and labels to your 
child's homeroom teacher or the school 
office.

Parents of students with medication - please pick up all medication on or before the last day of school - 
June 6, 2019. All medication that is left will be disposed of per our District 106 policy after school on June 6th.
If your student is enrolled in summer school you may pick up their medication on the last day of summer 
school. All new medication and forms are due on or before the first day of school—August 21, 2019. If you 
have any questions, please contact the health office at 708-485-3432. 
Have a great Summer Break.

NURSE’S NOTES

Transferring
Please notify the office (708-579-6886) if your 
child will not attend Highlands Elementary 
School next fall. 






